
To continue our roles and 
responsibilities as keepers of 

the earth  

Through united efforts to keep 
our mighty Fraser River mighty !  

 



Began September 24 at Lillooet and 

ended September 25, 2015 at Yale, BC.   

 

This two day Fraser River shore cleanup 

brought together the unity of concerned 

community members, of the 

Nlakaõpamux, Stõ§tõimc and Department 

of Fisheries and Oceans. 



Items Usually Found: 
VSet nets 

VDip nets 

VGill nets  

VTarps 

VGarbage and debris  
  

These belong to fishing stations that need to 

be respected by its users.  However, today we 

will still have an issue with removing fishing 

gear at the end of every fishing season . 
  



During this time fishing season had been slowing 

down and was only opened for chinook, and 

secondary Pink and Coho and absolutely no 

retaining of sockeye, further the gear that should be 

used this time of year was dip net, angling with rod 

and reel only.   

 

Nets with salmon wastage and nets lefts on the 

waterôs edge were removed, as these nets have the 

greatest potential for impacts to migrating salmon 

and the potential of becoming a Ghost Net, as well 

as debris, traps and garbage.   


